









Helping Hands Newsletter Volume 5, Quarter 1 Website: www.nhcg.org

New Horizons Caregivers Group "We Care and We Give"

FIESTA = Family Incentives Equals Students Taking Action

New Horizons partnered with Equity and Access for a winter food drive. It was a great success, over 7,000 non-perishable items! 12 HLPUSD schools got involved. NHCG looks forward to Equity and Access helping with a cereal drive April 2017.

Below: Parents at Educational Class receiving free groceries and school supplies



donated from New Horizons.



Above: A child receiving a Halloween costume and mom receiving free food items. That was not in their family budget this year.

Below: Very happy family receiving Thanksgiving and all the trimmings. NHCG helped 120 families.



Above: Thankful family from Kwis picking up Christmas gifts from New Horizons.

New Horizons served 209 families this Christmas with presents and gift cards.

If you would like to help plan a cereal drive for NHCG for April, May, June or July please call:

626-961-4327

Or simply make a donation by filling out the below form and returning it to the address listed.

We appreciate your assistance in our effort to help those less fortunate that live right in our own communities.





Y	es New Horizons I can help.	Here is my	tax deductible	donation to	help low-in	come c	hildren (and
S	ingle parent families right a	vay. I am end	closing my chec	ck for:	· ·			

-) \$50 to provide groceries for a family of 10 for 1 day.
-) \$100 to provide groceries for 4 families of 6 for 1 day .
- () \$____ to help as much as I possibly can!

-OR-

Go to www.nhcg.org and hit the donate button for a secure link to our PayPal Please return donation to:

New Horizons, 3129 Hacienda Blvd., #809, Hacienda Hts., CA 91745